
 

F.Y.I. 
from the Policy Unit 

FYI-145 

Date: October 17, 2017 

SUBJECT: Judgment and County Recorder's Office 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 
 

When DCSS receives a court order containing a judgment, the judgment lien must be filed with the county recorder’s office where the NCP resides or owns 
property or assets.  When a case manager discovers that a judgment has not been recorded, the judgment must be filed with the corresponding county 
recorder's office.   
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